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Headteacher’s news: 
I hope you had a nice half term break 

and managed to spend some time with 

family and friends. 

 

This week we welcomed two new  

members of staff to the team.  Mr  

Martindale had previously been  

employed by us from an agency and 

Miss Murgatroyd is new to Y1 Pear.   

 

In other news … the Y3/4 football team 

made it to the quarter finals of a  

tournament at Goals in Kirkstall on  

Monday.  Tonight after school the U11 

footballers will play in a league game at 

Ss Peter and Paul.  

 

Please read the dates for your diary 

section and click on the relevant links 

and have a lovely weekend. 

In assembly this week, Miss Tidey talked to 

the children about Shrove Tuesday, Ash 

Wednesday and Lent. I spoke to the  

children about the power of the tongue 

(and messages on mobile devices) and 

how once something has been said, it can 

never be taken back again. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Tues 28 Feb: NEU Strike Day 2 - partial 

school closure. Read the letter here. 

Wed 1 Mar: FORP meeting in school at 

09:00. 

Thurs 2 Mar: World Book Day - t-shirt 

designing & a themed lunchtime menu. 

Tues 7 - Wed 8 Mar: Y4 Nell Bank 

Residential. 

Sat 11 Mar: 10:00 Cross Country Race 5 at 

Woodhouse Grove. 

Tues 14 Mar 3:30pm: Y6 parent meeting - 

Peat Rigg Residential (Maple Tree Class). 

Wed 22 Mar: 13:45 and 18:00 Y3-5 Joseph 

and the Amazing Technicolour 

Dreamcoat Performance 1 and 2. 

Thurs 23 Mar: 18:00 Joseph and the 

Amazing Technicolor Dreamcoat 

Performance 3.  

Mon 27 - Thurs 30 Mar:  Scholastic Book 

Fair in school for 4 days. 

Fri 31 Mar:  School closes for Easter. 

Mon 17 Apr: School opens for Summer 1. 

Click  below to see what has been happening in your child’s class this week: 
Nursery  Reception  Y1 Pear  Y1/2 Lime  Y2 Cherry 

Y3 Willow  Y3/4 Cedar  Y4 Beech  

Y5 Oak  Y5/6 Ash  Y6 Maple 

 

Well done to FORP and to everyone who 

has helped raise moneys so far this year. 

Aireborough Rugby Club are looking 

for new players - especially 8 and 9 

year olds - to join their club.  

There will be a themed menu on  

Thursday 2 March.  Please let the office 

know if you would like one. 

https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/pages/news/149789
http://www.lsaa.org.uk/CC.htm
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/nursery/nursery-blog-2022-2023
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/apple-class-blog-2022-2023
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year1pear/pear-tree-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/y1-2lime/lime-tree-class-blog-2022-2023
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/cherry-tree-class-new/cherry-tree-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year3willow/willow-tree-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/cedar-tree-year-34/cedar-tree-class-blog-2022-2023
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year4beech/beech-tree-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year5oak/oak-tree-class-blog-2022-2023
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year5-6ash/ash-tree-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year6maple/maple-tree-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/information/lunchtime-menu

